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Dear Friends,
Thanks so much for your prayers and support. We visited three countries in Asia 
in March and enjoyed meeting with our coworkers and seeing their ministries 
firsthand. Thank you for your prayers during our trip.

                         India                                                               Nepal

 Philippines

http://www.watchmenradio.org/


In the Philippines, we visited with Pastor Ferdinand Duyaguit and his coworkers 
on Negros Island. I was accompanied by Aaron Poff and Wing-Kit Chung. We 
visited eight mission churches, participated in two live radio broadcasts, and 
attended the first Negros Missionary Conference (pictured above). We are 
helping them in several ways presently supporting mission pastors, sponsoring 
radio broadcasts in two languages, helping them to build places of worship and in
helping them acquire funds for a service vehicle for the mountain ministry. Please
prayerfully consider helping in this important ministry among the mountain people
on Negros Island.

In Nepal, we visited our coworkers, Saran and Tabitha Rai who oversee our radio
ministry there. They are working in several Asian languages producing gospel 
radio broadcasts. We visited one of the FM stations where our Nepali program is 
broadcast weekly. See picture above with Saran, Tabitha, and station manager 
Narayan Goshi at Shepherd FM. We also brought them some solar powered 
radios to distribute to listeners. This will be an ongoing project for them in both 
Nepal and Bhutan. Thank you for your prayers for their good work and prayerfully
consider helping in their important ministry of proclaiming the gospel through 
radio broadcasting.

In India, we visited our coworker, Pastor Samson Roberts and his wife Raji. We 
enjoyed a good week there preaching in his church nightly and participating in 
open air gospel meetings in the villages. (See picture above.) I was accompanied
there by Ernie Gentry from North Carolina. Pastor Roberts would like to send out 
a hundred missionaries per year into India to preach the gospel. He has already 
planted over a huindred churches. We work with him to broadcast gospel radio 
programs in six major languages of India and want to help him more in his church
planting ministry. Thank you for your prayers for our India ministry and ask the 
Lord how you might help in this outreach.

If you would like to help us in any of the above ministries or other outreaches we 
have, please visit our website at www.watchmenradio.org/donate2.htm to see 
how you can donate to our ministry.

God bless you!

Yours in His Service,

J. A. Dodson, President                  

Ebenezer – Jehovah Jireh
Reaching out to the peoples of the world with the gospel of Jesus Christ
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